
 

CONGRATULATIONS 

CLASS  OF 2016 

MERCY HIGH SCHOOL PARENTS 

It is a very special time in our daughter’s life. Getting out the cap and gowns and preparing for the future. 

Why not give a gift to commemorate the occasion? 

The Senior All Night Party Committee (under the Mercy Mom’s Club) is offering a gorgeous set of 

freshwater pearl earrings, with sterling silver posts and a matching bracelet.  This set will be a perfect 

match with your graduates’ pearl necklace that she will receive.  The earring and bracelet set is being 

offered for a special price of $45.00.  These offers are good through June 1, 2016. 

 

 

 

To order, please contact by phone or mail your payment to: 

April Jackson 
29400 Murray Crescent 

Southfield, MI 48076 
248.497.1236 

Acjaxsn2@aol.com 
 

 Make checks payable to Mercy High School 

mailto:Acjaxsn2@aol.com

